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AGENDA: 12/8/98

November 20, 1998

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
County of Santa Cruz
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

RE: REAPPOINTMENTS TO SANTA CRUZ METROPOLITAN
TRANSIT DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Dear Members of the Board:

I recommend the reappointment of the following persons to the
Board of Directors of the Santa Cruz Metropolitan Transit
District, for terms to expire December 31, 2002:

Michelle Hinkle
1630 Merrill Street, #509
Santa Cruz, CA 95062

Michael W. Keogh
5321 Scotts Valley Drive, Suite 107
Scotts Valley, CA 95066

JA:ted

cc: Michelle Hinkle
Michael Keogh
Santa Cruz Metropolitan Transit District
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Michelle Hinkle
1630 Merrill Street #A509
Santa Cruz, Ca. 95062

October 26, 1998

Santa Cruz County Board of
Supervisors
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, Ca. 95060

To the Chair of the Santa Cruz County Board of Supervisors:

I am writing to express my interest in continuing on the Santa Cruz Metropolitan Transit
District’s Board of Directors. My current term on the board ends on December 3 1, 1998.
I have enjoyed my work with the board and hope to continue for another term.

I look forward to hearing from you in regards to this matter

Sincerely,
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5321 Scotts  Valley  Drive,  Suite IO7
Scott8  kllq, CA  95066

M@ 438-0333 FM-@&V 438-3488
831 I

4‘$

40 8.

November 9, 1998

Supervisor Jan Beautz
Santa Cruz County
Board of Supervisors
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz, CA 95060

Re: Santa Cruz Metropolitan Transit Board

Dear Supervisor Beautz:

My position- as County's at-large representative on
the Board of Director of the Santa Cruz Metropolitan
Transit District expires on December 31, 1998. I am
very interested in continuing my service with you on
the board.

I, herewith, apply for appointment to the upcoming
four year board position. Your consideration of this
application in greatly appreciated.

Very truly yours,
/

cJd.J-w @-+
Michael W. Keogh


